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IPHCA Partners with A.T. Still University to  
Offer Graduate Degree Discounts 

 
SPRINGFIELD, ILL – A.T. Still University’s College of Graduate Health Studies (ATSU-CGHS) is offering 
Illinois Primary Health Care Association (IPHCA) employees and IPHCA organizational employees a 20 
percent discount on online master’s and doctorate degree programs, and graduate certificates. 
 
These online programs afford students the opportunity to study from anywhere and join other ATSU-
CGHS alumni as influential leaders in the health professions. Degree programs include master of public 
health, master of public health-dental emphasis, master of health sciences, master of science in 
kinesiology, master of health administration, master of education in health professions education, doctor 
of health sciences, doctor of health administration, doctor of nursing practice and doctor of education in 
health professions education. Graduate certificates include health sciences, health administration, public 
health, education in health professions, and nursing. 
 
ATSU-CGHS is a preeminent leader in online health professions education. With 25 years of experience in 
online education, the school offers an engaging, personal education experience that is student-centered. 
ATSU-CGHS was awarded Exemplary Program status from Quality Matters, a global organization focusing 
on quality assurance for online and innovative digital teaching and learning environments. 
 
Programs feature asynchronous learning environments to provide the flexibility needed for working 
professionals to earn a graduate degree while maintaining a personal touch. Students have opportunities 
to meet with faculty remotely, are assigned a program-specific academic advisor who is there for them 
throughout their academic journey, and classroom learning is designed to be applied directly into 
students’ day-to-day professional lives. 
 
ATSU-CGHS enrollment representatives offer a personal approach to helping students find the right 
program and completing the application process. For more information, contact an enrollment 
representative at (877) 626-5577 or cghsonlineadmissions@atsu.edu. For IPHCA staff inquiries contact, 
Ashley Colwell, acolwell@iphca.org. 
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About the Illinois Primary Health Care Association (IPHCA)  
IPHCA is a nonprofit trade association that serves as the voice of and champion for Illinois’ 56 
community health centers, which serve more than 1.5 million patients annually across more than 430 
service sites in medically underserved rural, urban, and suburban areas. IPHCA.ORG   
 
About A.T. Still University’s College of Graduate Health Studies (ATSU-CGHS) 
ATSU-CGHS educates and prepares health professionals with graduate degrees for a variety of settings. 
Doctoral and master’s programs include Health Administration, Public Health, Health Professions 
Education, Health Sciences, Kinesiology, and Nursing Practice. The College’s goal is to provide 
comprehensive and relevant graduate education through superior quality, innovative online programs. 
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